From: Charles Kirk [mailto:emeraldragonfly@sbcglobal.net] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 12, 2010 1:30 PM
To: Planning
Subject: Zingerman'sDeli Expansion Site Plan

Ann Arbor City Planning Commission
I am writing to share with you how deeply I feel about Zingerman’s Deli being given the opportunity to do their remodeling project.  Over the last twenty years Zingerman’s has served as an icon for not only for Ann Arbor, but for the Kerrytown District.  
Kerrytown has many great landmarks like Treasure Mart and the Kerrytown Market stores, but Zingerman’s is what truly put us on the map. They have made  our area a destination. We may be in a city, however our community here makes you feel like you are in a small town.  Zingerman’s sets this tone from the workers all the way up to management who greet and care for the visitors to our area.
Part of what makes this business stand out is their ability to not only serve well and have quality products, but also their willingness to give back to the community.  I can not ever remember Zingerman’s being asked to contribute or participate in a community or city-wide function and their not particpating.  Most often they give more than they were asked to.  Food Gathers would not be what it is today without the forward thinking of Paul Saginaw.   I strongly believe their new addition will not only benefit Zingerman’s, but will improve the community by bringing in more shoppers, and transforming an area which was an eyesore into an area which is pleasing to the eye.
Ann Arbor is recognized for having businesses which are innovative and technologically advanced.  Zingerman’s has lead that charge with finding ways to be more “green” in their businesses.  Ann Arbor has set the bar for other communities.  Here is another opportunity to show once again how Ann Arbor is progressive.
As someone who has shopped the area for over 20 years and now also apart of the community as a Kerrytown business owner (with a business neighboring Zingerman’s), I feel it would be an invaluable loss to the community and our future, to not allow Zingerman’s Deli to do their proposed addition project.
Sincerely,
Debra Kirk
Emerald Dragonfly
419 Detroit Street
